
GOLF COURSE SUPERINTENDENTS ASSOCIATION OF AMERICA 

THE GCSAA Executive Committee members for 1976 are: 

President - Richard W . Malpass, CGCS 
Vice President - Theordore W . Woehrle, CGCS 
Secretary-Treasurer - George W . Cleaver, CGCS 
Immediate Past President - Palmer Maples, Jr., CGCS 
Directors - Louis D . Haines, CGCS 

David C. Holler, CGCS 
Melvin B. Lucas, Jr., CGCS 
Charles H . Tadge, CGCS 
Gordon C. Witteveen, CGCS 

The GCSAA will be 50 years old on September 13, 1976. This occasion 
will be celebrated at the place of founding, Sylvania Country Club, 
Sylvania, Ohio with exhibits, banquet and golf tournament September 13, 
14, 15, 1976. 

Annual membership dues will be mailed in May. Please indicate members 
name on the returned check to GCSA of America. 

+ + + + + + + + + * + + + + 

TURFGRASS ADAPTIVE RESEARCH PROGRAM 

Regional TARP Meetings 

May 4 - Baywood Country Club, Eureka 

6 - Wilcox Oaks, Red Bluff 

13 - Valley Hi Country Club, Sacramento 

June 15 - California Golf Club, South San Francisco 

July 9 - Del Rio Country Club, Modesto 

13 - Ft. Washington Country Club, Fresno 

Programs will be mailed to club officials and superintendents of clubs 

in the areas. BE SURE TO ATTEND THE MEETING IN YOUR AREA. 


